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TO:           Bret Danilowicz, Provost and Vice President, Academic Affairs 
 
FROM:           Office of the General Counsel 
 
DATE:           September 2, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:      First Supplemental FAQ on Student Recordings of Class Lectures 
 
 
Under a new law recently enacted by the Florida Legislature, a state university student may, without 
prior notice, audio or video record a class lecture 

https://www.fau.edu/regulations/chapter4/Reg%204.007_6.8.21.pdf
https://www.fau.edu/regulations/chapter4/Reg_4.001_5-26-10_FINAL.pdf


https://studentprivacy.ed.gov/faq/faqs-photos-and-videos-under-ferpa
https://studentprivacy.ed.gov/faq/faqs-photos-and-videos-under-ferpa


 


